
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 2/11/2011 3:30:29 PM
To: 'tdp@cpuc.ca.gov' (tdp@cpuc.ca.gov); 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: PG&E's Confirmation re: Natural Gas Transmission Pipeline Pressure

Reductions
Terrie, Paul

This is the letter I mentioned to Terrie, We have no current plans to publicize this although the 
government relations folks will be discussing some of the content with Speier as part of their 
dialogue with her office ( so you might want to review as a refresher). They don't plan to give 
the letter out to her though. If you do plan to make this public could you please just let us 
know? Thanks!
Trina

From' Reacted 
Sent: Friday, February 11,2011 03:03 PM 
To: 'rwc@cpuc.ca.gov' <'rwc@cpuc.ea.gov'>
Cc: 'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' <'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov'>; 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' <'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov'>; 
'psb@cpuc.ca.gov' <'psb@cpuc.ca.gov'>; Cherry, Brian K
Subject: PG&E's Confirmation re: Natural Gas Transmission Pipeline Pressure Reductions

Sent on behalf of Brian Cherry (Vice President-PG&E Regulatory Relations):

Richard:

Pursuant to your request, this letter confirms that PG&E has complied with the California Public Utilities 
Commission’s (CPUC) various directives on a number of natural gas transmission lines and provides 
you with their current operating pressures.

«Feb 11 2011 - PGE Confirmation to CPUC - Pressure Reductions.pdb» 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our response.

Brian Cherry

Redacted

txecutive Assistant to Brian K. Cherry
VP, Regulatory Relations
Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Redacted
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